
 

A Little Spark of Kindness Can Put a Colossal Burst of Sunshine Into Someone’s Day! 
 

You’re Invited To 
 

Coconut Creek Elementary’s 
In Person  

Volunteer Orientation 
 

Wednesday, September 28, 2022 

at 10:00 a.m.  

in the CUB Den at our school.                                            

Please join us!   

Refreshments will be provided!! 

Register to be a volunteer by clicking the link below  
Get Involved with BCPS / Volunteer Services (browardschools.com) 

or by visiting the website address listed below 
https://www.browardschools.com/volunteer 

 

Please confirm your attendance to  
Mrs. Rothacker before September 23rd at email. 
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